
Eagles Home Learning Tasks – Tuesday 23rd June  

 

If you are not in the below groups, please head to Education City, where your 

work for today has been set for you. 

 

Maths - for children in green, yellow and white groups 

LO: Read and interpret line graphs 

 Start by logging into TTRS and practicing your times tables! Remember 

the school postcode is RG9 6PR. 

 If you want to remind yourself about line graphs, you can watch these two 

videos. 

Video 1 

Video 2 

 

 Then you need to work through the PowerPoint called ‘Monday 22nd and 

Tuesday 23rd June Read and Interpret line graphs’. 

 Work through slides 12 – 19 

 Activity sheets to complete are then also to be found below this pdf. 

They are called ‘Tuesday 23rd June Maths and ANSWERS’. There are 3 

sheets – each sheet gets progressively harder. The answers to the 

questions are on the final sheet of the document. 

 

 Want something extra? There are also some EXTRA questions from 

Classroom Secrets. There are three sheets again, which get progressively 

harder.  

 

Transition – for all pupils 

This work will be covered in school. 

Please email the class email if you need access to the resources at home. 

 

 

 

https://go.educationcity.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=line+graphs+ks2&&view=detail&mid=C6F6DC63B79CD1674D9DC6F6DC63B79CD1674D9D&&FORM=VRDGAR&ru=%2Fvideos%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dline%2Bgraphs%2Bks2%26FORM%3DHDRSC4
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=line+graphs+ks2&&view=detail&mid=A503126A447AFE311433A503126A447AFE311433&&FORM=VRDGAR&ru=%2Fvideos%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dline%2Bgraphs%2Bks2%26FORM%3DHDRSC4


RE – for all pupils 

Today we are going to begin planning and preparing for our Leaver’s Service. As 

part of this, could you please write a memory from your time at Frieth, that you 

would be prepared to be videoed reading aloud. 

If you are currently learning from home, once you have written your memory, 

could you please video yourself reading it and send it to the class email, so that 

it can be included in the Leaver’s Service video. 


